
 

From: Sujal Patel < >  
Sent: 2022/11/30 11:27 AM 
To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Pre-Registratioin request for public meeting 
 
Morning Clara, 
 
Please find the attached delegation request from my side. 
 
I came to know about this development last week and was completely blank. I've been in this house for 
10 years and saw Clarkway Dr. developing with houses but at the same time there are too many people 
on the road & sidewalk. As I'm in the corner house I see an increased number of cars speeding, 
pedestrians and even heavy trucks.  
 
As a Brampton Resident, a high taxpayer, high auto insurance premium payer and as this is a high 
accident zone this will add to it in the future. Currently families have so many financial issues, 
economical issues and more. 
 
I write to voice my concern and oppose the development of this place. To bring a worship in a quiet 
neighbourhood which is been there for more than 10 years is never a good idea. 
 
I had known people around the GTA who are living next to this kind of place had a nightmare in their 
neighbourhood. Every other day and on Public Holidays and long weekends, they only find cars parked 
everywhere on a quiet residential street, No privacy for residents, Everyone from all over the GTA came 
to the quiet street, and the number of litres increased, the worst is that uncontrollable traffic created 
only problems. This will lead to an arguments and than increased number of isses where all department 
of city has to involve. 
 
My suggestion as a close resident to this site, I think it is very important not to let this happen, rather 
having all residents suffering afterwards, this should stop here. 
 
The people who visit this place are only for worship, for me and my neighbourhood this is our home 
place to relax and feel good without being worried. 
 
Please let me know if I'd to correct myself any where, as I'm not experience doing this things. 
 
Please raise my voice, 
 
Regards, 
 
Sujal Patel 
 


